
 

 

 

25th of October 2024  

Bakersfield Road 

 

Notice of Scheduled Gardening Works 

Dear Residents, 

We hope this letter finds you well. We are writing to inform you of upcoming gardening 
work that will take place in the area located between our hoarding and the Bakersfield 
Estate fences. This work will be carried out to enhance the overall appearance and 
upkeep of the space. 

The gardening will take place over the following dates: 

Monday, 28th October to Thursday, 31st October 

Please note that the work will be conducted during normal construction hours, ensuring 
minimal disruption to your day-to-day activities. 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation while we carry out these 
improvements. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact 
us. 

Thank you for your attention. 

Kind regards, 

The Holloway Park Team 

Contact details: 

For any queries that you’d like to discuss, please contact us at: 

Holloway Park 

Parkhurst Road, N7 0NU 

 0333 660104 

  info@hollowaypark.co.uk 

 www.hollowayparkcommunity.co.uk 
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